Payroll deduction - Cash shortage

Each location is responsible for the security of cash and must report overages and shortages daily.  The individual who has performed the cash count that uncovered or confirmed the overage or shortage is responsible for initiating action to report the discrepancy.  Any shortage indicated by a cash count must be fully researched in an attempt to uncover the source.  All staff involved will be reprimanded up to and including termination if necessary.  The shortage will then be deducted from the employee’s final paycheck or his/her direct supervisor.

I herby authorize payroll to deduct any cash shortages from my wages for improper cash handling.

_______________________

Employee

_______________________

Witness

